
As we commence the final week of Term 4, I would like to thank all members of our Barnier Public School
community for a wonderful 2024. My very best wishes to our Year 6 students, as they leave us very soon for
high school. They will be very greatly missed. 
I wish everyone a wonderful Christmas and a safe and happy holiday. 
See you all in 2025!
Enjoy the last week of the school year!

Mandy Hollis
Principal
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TERM 4 - WEEK 10 - 2024

This Week

Owen’sOwen’sOwen’s
ObserverObserverObserver

Presentation Day Assembly 9am-11am

Year 6 Graduation Assembly 2:15pm
Last Day for Students

________________

First Day Back Years K - 6

Monday 16th Dec

Wednesday 18th Dec

Thursday 6th Feb 2025

farewell
sixyear


